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Craig Langley
2022 Julep Dr #303
Cocoa Beach Fl 32931

Writing in support of the proposed zoning action for ID# 21PZ00090 and 91. I reside directly across the street in the
Magnolia Bay complex and support the proposed development which fits nicely with the nature and character of the
surrounding area and is compatible with existing adjacent uses.

Thank you

Craig Langley

In Favor
21PZ00091
Stewart
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